
CHOWDHURY POP UP
STEM COMPETITION 2020
A COMPETITION FOR OUR TIMES 
OPEN TO ALL SECONDARY SCHOOL STUDENTS IN KENT

We are all now aware that there are some new challenges to the way we live with the current 
problems created by Lockdown.

We challenge you to think of a novel, simple and robust way of making life more enjoyable or solving a 
problem that you have experienced during lockdown and the subsequent easing of restrictions.

We are looking for solutions in the form of an idea, device or product (not an app).

Submit your entries in accordance with the accompanying rules by Friday 24 July 2020 to the address 
given below.

FULL DETAILS AT: 
bit.ly/popupstemcompetition 




